
 
From: sara palombo   
Sent: 25 April 2023 14:59 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Wren kitchens 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
I have lived in Woodside Green which is close to Great Hallingbury for thirty years. I feel part of a 
thriving village which has a strong community feel. It has houses and a school nearby and lovely 
gardens. Its a residential area not an industrial area. We are close to Stansted airport that has a huge 
industrial area that Wren kitchens are currently operating out of. It makes no sense for them to 
relocate to our village and ruin a perfectly nice residential area when they are already in a perfectly 
suitable location.  
 
Apparently the site is within a Countryside Protection Zone so if that is worth anything other than 
empty words then I hope this application is soundly rejected.  
 
I hope and trust you will come to the correct decision. 
 
Sara Palombo 
 

 
 




